
RAMSEY BOWLS CLUB  
 

Minutes of Ramsey Bowls Club Committee Meeting  
held on Monday 12 June 2023 at 10.30am at Ramsey Bowls Club 

 
PRESENT: 
 Barry McCormick  President  

Patsy Coles  Vice President 
  Gill Willis   Secretary  
  Martin Francis  Match Secretary 
  Geoff Willis   Green Officer 

 Barry Sharman  Committee Member 
  

1. Apologies 
• Andrea Rose and Les Collyer 

 
2. Minutes of Previous Meeting 

• Agreed 
 

3. Matters from Previous Minutes 
• Open Triples has been cancelled as not enough teams.  

Patsy has put a notice up for people to sign up if they want a 
triples day within the Club. 
 

4. President’s Report 
• Barry asked Dizzy re sponsoring and he only wants to 

sponsor kit.  He doesn’t want a board up.  He will look again 
next year. 
 

5. Vice President’s Report 
• We have been well represented as a club in County matches. 

 
6. Secretary’s Report 

• We have 74 paid up members at this stage. 
 

7. Treasurer’s Report 
• There is £2373.52 in the account. 
• Check payable to St Ives for the Stocker Cup of £15 

outstanding. 
 

8. Social Secretary’s Report 
• Just Bury v Ramsey match to play. 



 
9. Match Secretary’s Report 

• All club matches are in hand 
• We have entered Sykes Vase…need 2 teams of 4 consisting 

of 2 men and 2 ladies. 
• We will open it up to all members and Martin will send an email 

and also put a notice up so members can let him know if they 
wish to play. 

 
10. Smoking round the green 

• Gill had a sign printed saying no smoking or vaping within 1 
metre of the green. 

• Maybe it needs to be 2 metres or saying on or around the 
green. 

• Gill will order 5 signs. 
 

11. Introduction of new members 
• There will be a Sunday roll up for those members who can’t 

make the week day ones. 
• We need to stick to the same protocol of introducing new 

members.  
• New members introductions need to go through Gill or a 

committee member. 
 

12. A.O.B. 
• A member had asked for coat hooks on the other end of the 

green.  Barry will buy some and put them up in the gap 
between the dining room window and the hedge. 

• The green is rolled and cut at 4mm and will be verticut every 
other week. 

• Martin still has a licence so will spray the weeds around the 
green. 

• There are new Honours boards available.  We need 1 for 
Aussie pairs and 1 for Open Mixed Pairs. 

• Barry told the committee that he is stepping down as Press 
Officer, so he will not be sending anything to the Informer or 
posting on the website. 

 
Next meeting will be Monday 7 August at 10.30 am 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


